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Perkins, Scott

From: Gina Cline <egmdcline@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 07, 2017 4:26 PM

To: Perkins, Scott

Subject: 2-8-17 Public Works Meeting

To the City of Fort Bragg, Public Works and Facilities Committee

RE: February 8, 2017 Meeting

Thank you for the planning going into the improvements at Bainbridge Park. As a neighbor of the park I would
like to share my input for the design and development of the improvements.

Agenda item 3A, attachment 2, fence options, I would like to encourage you to go with the Metal-nearly match
existing, full extent option. I hope that the committee will not fall for the trap of the cheap price tag of the split
rail fencing.

In regards to item 3A, attachment 3. Pavillion, I am in support of the 45’ x 24’ Redwood kit.

Thank you for your time,

Gina Cline

272-8177

--

It's not about how you look, it's about how you see.


